

STATE OF NEW MEXICO PUBLIC EDUCATION DEPARTMENT 300 DON GASPAR SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501-2786 Telephone (505) 827-5800 www.ped.state.nm.us

HANNA SKANDERA SECRETARY-DESIGNATE OF EDUCATION

SUSANA MARTINEZ Governor

May 30, 2012

Mr. Efren Yturralde, Superintendent Gadsden Independent School District PO Drawer 70 Anthony, New Mexico 88021

Dear Superintendent Yturralde:

The review process for the K-3 PLUS Extended School Year Request for Application (RFA) released by the Literacy and Early Childhood Bureau of the New Mexico Public Education Department has been completed. I am pleased to inform you that the request your district submitted did receive priority for funding.

Based on available funding and the application submitted, the award being made to your district for FY13 is as follows:

School	Number of Funded Students	Fund Code 27166 Revenue Code 43202
Chaparral Elementary School	72	\$44,352.00
Desert View Elementary School	100	\$66,000.00
Gadsden Elementary School	58	\$38,280.00
Vado Elementary School	150	\$92,400.00
Sunland Park Elementary School	125	\$82,500.00
Total	505	\$323,532.00

Funding under this award must be used as specified by legislation and allowable under the application submitted and approved through the Early Childhood Bureau of the Public Education Department. Awards may be adjusted based on actual enrollment as reported in the Student Teacher Accountability Reporting System (STARS).

These funds are on a reimbursement basis and must be requested using the Request for Reimbursement Form. The Request for Reimbursement must be accompanied by an expenditure report which supports the claim. This award must be expended by June 30, 2013. Carryover is not allowed. Therefore, it is critical that the district liquidate their program funds by June 30, 2013. June Payroll Calculations and Unliquidated Obligations will not be accepted. All Requests for Reimbursements for the July-August